
26 February 2018

Bless-a-baby
Dear Cheryl and Friends at Good Shepherd Church, Nottingham,

Thank you for the generous donation that we received. All those beautifully 
knitted goodies that were stitched with love.  Thank you for using your skills to
bless babies so far away. We are thrilled to receive such a special parcel.  It 
fills us with joy just to see and handle the jerseys, beanies and blankets, and 
then we pass on the joy to the newborn babies and their moms.

October 2002 we gave birth to ‘Bless-a-Baby'!

Local Hospitals and a Clinic
We presently deliver bags to 7 places, namely Karl Bremer Hospital, 
Kraaifontein Day Hospital, Tygerberg Hospital, Wesfleur Hospital in Atlantis, 
the Durbanville Clinic, Paarl Provincial Hospital, Mowbray Maternity Hospital 
and Delft MOU.

Please take a look at our Facebook page to see what we do:
https://www.facebook.com/blessababy2014

El Shaddai Christian Church Postal Address
Lord’s Walk PO Box 1172  
Off Langerberg Road Durbanville, 7550 Durbanville, 7551
021 975-1983

Thanking you
Glynne Rosselli and the Bless-a-Baby team

Up to end of January 2018

over 12 119 nappy bags have been made and distributed.

 145 filled nappy bags monthly!

  Bless-a-Baby is over 15 years old

https://www.facebook.com/blessababy2014

